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Dorothy Menasco 

From: Grenz, Barbara [Barbara.Grenz@fpl.com] 

Sent: 

To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 

cc: 

Subject: 

Attachments: Docket No. 110018-EU SWA Letter to Clerk.pdf 

Electronic Filing 

Monday, August 08,201 1 9:06 AM 

Charles Murphy; Adam Teitzman; richzambo@aol.com; Marsha Rule; danlarson@bellsouth.net; Larry Harris; 
Cox, Will P.; mcbruner@swa.org; mhammond@swa.org; Marsha@reuphlaw.com 
Electronic Filing - Docket # 11 001 8-EU 

a. Person responsible for this electronic filing: 

William P. Cox, Esq. 
Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL 33408 

Will.P.Cox@,fpl.com 
(561) 304-5662 

b. Docket No. 110018-EU 

IN RE: Joint Petition for Need Determination between Solid Waste Authority and Florida Power 
& Light Company 

c. The documents are being filed on behalf of Florida Power & Light Company. 

d. There are a total of two (2) pages. 

e. The document attached for electronic filing is: Letter to Clerk dated August 8, 201 1. 

Barbara Grenz, CP 
Certified Paralegal 
Senior Legal Assistant to  
Bryan Anderson, Managing Attorney 
William P. Cox, Senior Attorney 
Florida Power & Light Company 
Office: (561) 304-5608 Fax: (561) 691-7135 
Email: barbara.qrenz@fpl.com 

& Please consider the environnient betore printing this email 
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FPL 

Florida Power & l ight Company, P. 0. Box 14000, Juno Beach, FL 33408-0420 
Law Department 

William P. Cox 
Senior Attorney 
Florida Power & Light Company 

Juno Beach, FL 334084420 

(561) 691-7135 (Facsimile) 

’ 700 Universt Boulevard 

(561) 304-5662 

August 8,201 1 

Ms. Ann Cole, Director 
Division of the Commission Clerk and 
Administrative Services 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Betty Easley Conference Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Room 1 10 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No, 11001 8-EU - Joint Petition for Need Determination between Solid 
Waste Authority (“SWA”) and Florida Power & Light Company (“FPL”) 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

By letter dated May 24, 201 1, and filed in the above referenced docket, FPL 
notified the Commission that it was in the process of assessing its long term generation 
needs in a more detailed fashion. FPL further stated that upon completion of FPL’s 
ongoing analysis of its next planned generating unit, FPL would determine whether the 
avoided unit, i. e. , next planned generating unit, would be in 20 16 or 20 17. 

FPL hereby notifies the Commission that it has completed this analysis, and 
FPL’s avoided unit will remain 2016 based on FPL’s most current assessment and 
information available. FPL represents that the proposed purchase power contract 
between FPL and SWA in this docket was priced based on a 2016 FPL avoided unit. 

If‘ you have any questions or require further information, please feel h e  to contact me. 

WPC 
CC: Charles Murphy, Esq. 

Larry Harris, Esq. 
Adam Teitman, Esq. 
Richard Zambo, Esq. 
Marsha Rule, Esq. 
Mr. Marc Bruner 
Mr. Mark Hammond 
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Larson 

an FPL Group company 
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